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17 October 1995
KWL/LM/E847 3.1/SEP.095
4/1192/95/JK/AJF

Mr J Knapp

2380

Baxter Clark & Paul
25 Queensferry Street

Edinburgh
EH2 40S
Civic Centre Hemel Hempstead
' Herts HP1 1HH
(01442) 60161 Switchboard
Dear Sir

NOTICE OF PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT WATERHOUSE STREET, HEMEL HEMPSTEAD

I refer to your letter of 12 September Seéking the Council's views on
the proposed works.

I would confirm that, having examined the drawings, the Council would

" not wish to make any comments regarding the proposed works., I also

enclose a copy of the form LA477 du]y comp1eted

Yours faithfully

Principal Planning Officer
Pianning Department '
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